NEWS FROM THE ROSEBUD CENTRE

ALERT: Project Relaunch!



fter eighteen months away, Rosebud has returned, and services are back in full swing. Following successful and brilliant initial 3-year run, in which we supported and engaged with approximately 500 young women in the Greenwich borough, the Rosebud Centre for Girls project was given another green light by the Big Lottery Fund and BBC Children in Need. The project is now in its fourth year and is growing from strength to strength. The relaunch open day took place on Saturday 22nd of July 2017 in collaboration with Shooters Hill School of Arts and was attended by old and new faces and members of the community.

Now based in the SHSA building within Woolwich Dockyard, Rosebud carried out an intensive summer scheme, running five days a week throughout the July and August school holiday. Workshops included Hip-Hop/Street Dance, Music, Percussion, Rhythmic Gymnastics, Fashion Design with newspaper crafts, Jewellery Making, Cookery Club, Life Skills and more.

In September, Rosebud resumed its after-school programme, delivering support services to girls under 19 years old. The after-school workshops will continue to run until the Christmas break from 4.30pm to 6.30pm, covering a range of workshops from performing arts to cookery. In October, Rosebud will run a residential programme - see overleaf for details. Interested participants are encouraged to visit our website or social media sites for the latest information and timetable.

Rosebud will continue to deliver its key services for parents through our *Mothering Our Daughters* workshop, which takes place quarterly. As ever before, Rosebud welcomes the support of mentors and collaborators who share the vision of nurturing young women into womanhood. To get involved, volunteer, make a referral, or register, please visit www.rosebudcentre.org

Recent Workshops & Events @ Rosebud













ur half-term residential in October 2017 will be the highlight of our first term. Rosebud will deliver a week-long residential at Moat Mount Outdoor Centre in Mill Hill, London. The week will include an exciting range of activities from energetic and challenging adventures such as orienteering, zip-wire and strategic team games, combined with group workshops to enable better skills with communication, self-expression and confidence building. There will also be a chance to practice the weekly cookery club skills! Don't miss out - sign up now!